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5th November 2012

FROM BRYN AKINYI
TO SPONSOR BIDDA
Dear Sponsor Bidda,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from Little Bees baby girl!
Bryn says she is mzungu to everyone; she calls herself Bryn Mzungu which means Bryn White.
Your foster daughter has had malaria and pneumonia from 26th October 2012. I took her to the hospital and she is improving now. She was given drugs and her temperature is becoming normal. 

Bryn is friendly to others and she likes to wear her school uniform.
I bought her baby doll and she pleases me as she calls her doll Bitha means Bidda, she is not good in pronouncing pure words.

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

